
Our Gala Staff has been working hard to ensure that the
experience of our live shows is in a safe environment . We are
working to secure a venue that is not only adaptable for pods
and several different scenarios, but will also bring the MAGIC of
the Greatest Showman to life in a way we have NEVER done
before! We have added more shows to allow for less dancers in
each show, which means a safe space for everyone! We will
provide a comprehensive plan for our Galas starting in
December. Our goal is to make this a safe, fun and stress-free
experience for the dancers and parents!

For now, you can check your Parent Portal to see what Gala(s)
your dancer will be in. If your dancer is  in  multiple Galas and
this does not work for your family, you have until  November
19th to change your dancer's classes.
If your child IS participating in the 2021 Gala’s and you wish to
measure your child at home, please fill this form out. You MUST 
 have costume measurements in by November 15th  as we  will be
ordering costumes very soon.
New this year, parents are able to see their dancer's
measurements and select the size of their costume! We will have
this available at check-in during the week of Nov. 16th. If you are 
 an "A Rotation" your sizes will be emailed to you to review.
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11/15 - All Dancer Measurements
submitted 
11/16-11/21 - Parents Check Dancer
Costume Sizes at Check-In or via
Email
11/18 - Ready, Set, Dance 5-Week
Session Begins! 
11/19 - Dancer Class Schedules
Finalized
11/21 - New Style November Ends! 
11/23-11/28 - Studio Closed -
Thanksgiving break

12/1 - Tuition Drafted

12/1-12/19 - Discover Dance Days
Begins! 

12/15 - Performance Acro Gala
Fees Drafted

12/21-1/3/2021 - Studio Closed for
Winter Break

While the Governor did reduce the gathering limit for
indoor gatherings to 10 this week we are still operating

under a 30% capacity per studio per the executive order. We
truly hope that everyone continues to practice the 3 W’s

so we are able to move forward in this process soon.

We have made it through another
fabulous week of dance! We are
thankful that we were able to
still hold classes via Zoom on

Thursday, even though we had
inclement weather! #SilverLinings

Reminder: All PreSchool, Grade K-2nd, and
Adult dancers can come to class in-

person weekly! We will have an update
soon about our 3rd-12th Grade Dancers. 

WEEK OF NOV 16th-21st
'B' Rotation Dancers = In-Person
'A' Rotation Dancers = Virtual

Friday, November 12th

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfoNsO8u3lym5YEn2BMFbZeJNOApT-Rlnsl7ovVXmpX_rSf1Q/viewform?usp=sf_link

